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Morice Town Primary Nursery 

Face Coverings  New Start / Finish Times 

 

Term Dates                                                              
 
26th October 2020 – 03rd November 2020 Half Term  

      
Dates for your calendar 
 
Please check our Website for up to date calendar 

information www.moricetownprimary.co.uk  
Follow us on twitter @MoriceTownPS 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
We stil l have places available in our 

wonderful nursery for 3 & 4 year olds. 
Please contact the school office for more 
information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 

As we finish our first half term, we have reviewed the 
arrangements in school. Thank you for being so efficient in 
dropping off and picking up your children from school at 
the allotted times. We now feel confident that we can get 

all  the children into school safely in a shorter time period. 
With the undoubtedly colder and wetter weather on the 
way, this should benefit us all. The additional time in the 
afternoon will  also give us some vital time to continue to 

 

support the children to catch up from the schooling missed 
this year. 

The entry and exit points have not changed just the times. 
These are highlighted below. 

From Tuesday 3rd November the new start and end times will  

be: 

8.30 am Yrs 5-6 enter via the drive gate. 

               - Yrs 1-2 enter by playground gate 

8.40am   Nursery, Foundation enter via drive gate  

                -Yrs 3-4 enter via playground gate 

Home Time. 

3.00pm  Yrs 5-6 leave via Charlotte Street gate. 

              - Yrs 1-2 Leave. 

             - Nursery leave via drive gate. 

3.10pm Yrs 3-4 Leave. 

3.10pm Foundation leave via drive gate. 

As before, we request if you have children in number of year 
groups, please arrive at the time for the last child, 3.10pm, 
and we will  keep their siblings with their class’s adults until 

you arrive. 

-- 
Mr Roberts 
 

 
 
 
We politely request all  adult visitors including parents and 

carers at school must now wear a face covering when on the 
school site, unless they have a medical condition that 
prevents this.  
 

The safety of our students and our staff is our utmost priority. 
Given the increase in Covid-19 infections  
nationally, we believe this will  be instrumental to ensuring 

the risk of any potential transmission within school is 
reduced.  
 

mailto:rnaylor@moricetownprimary.co.uk


      Morice Town Mirror 
Morice Town Primary Academy Newsletter 

Autumn Term no.3    23th October 2020     www.moricetownprimary.co.uk            
 

Morice Town Primary Academy, Charlotte St, Plymouth, PL2 2RJ Tel 01752-567609 
email- rnaylor@moricetownprimary.co.uk  governor email- governors@drakeprimaryschool.onmicrosoft.com 

 

Alzheimer’s Society Christmas Mufti  

Flu Vaccinations  

Reading Books 

The wearing of face coverings will  be in addition to 
ensuring social distancing measures are in place wherever 
possible. Please do comply with these measures where you 

are able to do so, as these are vital to ensuring that we are  
doing all  we can to make sure our school remains safe. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about this policy 
please do contact the school office. 
 

 
 
In December children will  have the opportunity to come to 
school dressed up as an Elf in aid of the Alzheimer’s 

Society. Further information will  be provided nearer the 
time.  

 
 
 

Please return any old read, write, inc books from last year 

that you may have at home.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

The nasal vaccinations are taking place on Monday 16th 

November. I understand lots of you have registered your 

child. If you have changed your mind, or your child has 

already been vaccinated, please let us know. Thank you. 
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